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Wisconsin Association of African-
American Lawyers Elects Kweyu to 
Board of Directors
Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that associate Naomie Kweyu has 
been elected to the Wisconsin Association of African-American Lawyers 
(WAAL) board of directors where she will serve as a co-director of 
communications.

WAAL is dedicated to ensuring diversity in Wisconsin's legal community. 
WAAL partners with other community, state and national programs designed 
to ameliorate or eliminate racism, ignorance, poverty and powerlessness, the 
organized and non-organized Bar, the Bench, scholars and researchers, the 
private sector as well as governmental agencies to fulfill its mission.

Kweyu, based in the firm’s Milwaukee office, is a member of the firm’s 
Commercial Litigation; Construction & Design; and Litigation & Alternative 
Dispute Resolution practices.
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